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COFY OF LETTER RECEIVED FROM:

Ministerio de Industria y Comercic de la Nacion.
Yacimientos Petroliferos Fiscales-E.N.D.E.
Administracion General.
Buenos Aires.

Ref. Letter GT.4 N°3348
Internal N°499 11th September, 1951.

CLASSIFICATICN OF TANKERS

Continuing with our letter GT. 4 N°2361 of the 15th June
last, with reference to retaining the 100 Al Class of the tankers
mentioned therein, we have to advise you that this company is
imterested to include in the mentioned classification the Tankers
WISLAS MALVINAS", "ISLAS ORCADAS" and “ISLAS GEORGIAS", which were
built in Sweden, also the "DIRECTOR MADARIAGA", "LA PLATA", "SAN
LORENZO", and "COMODORO RIVADAVIA" which were built in Holleand.

We also wieh to have the tanker ®“SAN JOSE" reclassed with
the same classificstion assigned to the above mentioned units.
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